

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR CITY OF ST. LOUIS

MISSOURI

LYDA KREWSON MAYOR CITY HALL - ROOM 200 1200 MARKET STREET SAINT LOUIS, MISSOURI 63103-2877 (314) 622-3201 FAX: (314) 622-4061

November 15, 2017

David Aplington, Vice President BJC Healthcare 4901 Forest Park Ave., Ste. 1200, MS90-75-570 St. Louis, MO 63108

Dear Mr. Aplington:

I am writing to extend my sincere thanks to you and your company for your sponsorship of the 2017 Mayor's Business Celebration Luncheon.

The luncheon is our way of thanking businesses of all sizes for their presence and confidence in the City, and it could not have been a success without your generous contribution.

I hope that you will continue partnering with St. Louis Development Corporation on this annual event. Feel free to contact us if we can ever be of any assistance.

Sincerely,

Lyda Krewson

Mayor, City of St. Louis